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Warsaw, 30 November, 2017

Mr. Adam Bodnar
Commissioner for Human Rights 
of the Republic of Poland 
al. Solidarności 
00-090 Warsaw

Dear Commissioner,

Thank you for your kind invitation to the First National Congress of Human Rights to be 

organised in Warsaw. To my regret, I will not be able to take part in the event as the festive 

closing ceremony of the Hungarian Cultural Season in Poland will also be held on 8th December.

Mr Commissioner, let me inform you that the embassy will be represented by counsellor Mr Otto 

Sipos and please accept my wishes for a successful program and fruitful debates.
*

Yours sincerely,

Orsolya Zsuzsanna Kovacs
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